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Obsolete Notice 
IL-312* Series 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

April 4, 2016 MB – 211 

This is a formal notification that the below part numbers of the IL-312 Series 

connectors are obsolete. 

 

1)      IL-312-100PB-VF-A1 

2)      IL-312-100PB-VF-A1-E2000 

 

 

Please update your records accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For any questions, please contact your JAE account representative. 

 

 

 

 

 


